
FPLb 
Jessica A. Can0 
Attorney 
Florida Power & Light Company 
700 Universe Blvd 
Juno Beach, FL 33408 
(561) 304-5226 

February 4,2008 

Ms. Ann Cole, Director 
Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

RE: FPL’s Second Request for Extension of Confidential Classification Granted by Order No. 
PSC-06-0637-CFO-E1 in Docket No. 06000 1 -E1 

Dear Ms. Cole, 

On January 28, 2008, FPL’s Second Request for Extension of Confidential Classification 
Granted by Order No. PSC-06-0637-CFO-E1 in Docket No. 060001-E1 was filed. It has been 
brought to my attention that the confidential documents identified therein have been returned to 
FPL, rendering the request moot. As a result, FPL requests that its Second Request for 
Extension of Confidential Classification be withdrawn. 

Please feel free to contact me should you or your Staff have any questions. 

an FPL Group company 

Sincerely, 


